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3rd February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SATs Information Evening – Wednesday 12th February 2025 
 
As you will be aware, your child will be taking Key Stage 2 Examinations (SATS) between 
Monday 12th May and Thursday 15th May 2025.  These are important, statutory assessments in 
English and mathematics and are sat by all Year 6 pupils across the country. 
 
In order to provide you with an overview of how the SATs week will run and give guidance on 
how you can best support your child in the run up to the assessments, we are offering a SATs 
Parent/Carer Information Evening on Wednesday 12th February 2025 from 6pm.  We anticipate 
the presentation will last for around an hour.  
 
In order for us to plan for the evening, please would you confirm attendance on ParentPay by 
Friday 7th February 2025.  Due to the size of our school hall, wherever possible it would be 
appreciated if attendance could be kept to one person per family.  We fully appreciate that this is 
not always possible.  After the evening, the accompanying slides will be made available on our 
school website.  In the meantime, please see attached the Standards & Testing Agency’s 
guidance leaflet for parents and carers. 
 
This year, as part of the evening, you will also be able to browse CGP revision guides for English. 
These will be available to purchase through school following this evening, and a letter will be sent 
after the evening to all parents/carers.  If your family is registered with us for Pupil Premium, your 
child/ren will automatically receive a guide from us in the next few weeks. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

 
 
 

Cherry Bartlett 
Assistant Headteacher 
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